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Dear Members, 

This is to advise that Mr. Leonard J. Rozario ceased to be 

General Manager of the Club as from 15th November, 2023 for 

personal reasons. 

In the interim period and until a new General Manager is found 

for the position, Mr. Vasco J. Da Costa will assume the duties of a 

Monthly Full Time General Manager.  Mr. Da Costa will assume 

his duties as from Monday 20th November. 

 

Tsang Kwok Che, Thomas 

Honorary Secretary 

18th November, 2023 
 


